Amity Township Parks and Recreation Board Meeting
May 2, 2011

Meeting was called to order by David Rathgeb at 7:08

Attendance: Dave Rathgeb, Scott Weller, Joe Rusiewicz, Chazz Lyon
Guest: Hank Phillips, Tony Huddleston

Hank Phillips Great Pottstown Tennis Association presented the poster announcing the
summer tennis league for approval. After registration the league has a meeting and divides
them in to leagues. The rosters are then sent to the participants. The league lasts 18
weeks with the last weeks devoted to playoff. Dave asked if they have it set up so that all
the courts are not scheduled at the same time so that residents can get on the. It was
stated that there never has been a problem. Dave made him aware of the new youth
program is in place. They will work with the new program. Motion to approve the poster
was made by Joe Rusiewicz and seconded by Scott Weller. Motion approved 3-0

The motion to approve the April Meeting Minutes was made by Dave Rathgeb second by
Scott Weller. Motion passed 3-0

Township Managers Report

Supervisors approved the letter to property owners along Slate Run Road and the payment
of the invoice presented by Recreation Board last month.

License Committee: Did not meet due to the announcement of the resignation of Tom
Legath, Athletic Director

Field Agreement: Chazz is still waiting for a response from Tony

Monocacy Hill Project: The Township received $9,000 grant for

Water Pump Project: This project fell through due to the school budget

Please make sure that if you see a car in the Park where it does not belong to call 610-689-
6002. Ask for a police officer to check unlicensed vehicle in park and could they come when
they are not busy.

Youth Safety Day: This event was held April 30,

Tennis Program: There are currently more than 70 registered. They are hoping for 100.

The Church League was assigned League 42. There was a softball tournament this Sunday
using 42 And 43. Field 47 was made ready for the Church League. There was no problem.

Tim Huddleston presented the Board with a Thank You card. Between the closing of the
Saturday games and opening of Sunday, someone drove a truck through the areas and left
ruts and snapped one of the posts.

New Business:

Motion to Adjourn was made by Dave Rathgeb Second by Scott Weller. Approved 3-0

Respectfully submitted
Joe Rusiew

I g #
e ’ézwwg



